
 
 
 

In an effort to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we are taking the following precaution: 

Payments will not be collected at the cashier window of the Business Office at this time. 

We encourage customers to use one of the following methods of payment: 

 ONLINE PAY (www.townofhomer.com)  

 PHONE PAY (855) 538-0426 

 DROP BOX (MONEY ORDER/CHECK) 

 MAIL (400 EAST MAIN, HOMER, LA 71040) 

Business Office employees are still available for daily operations. All city services will 

continue as usual. If you are a customer needing new service, please call the Business 

Office for further instruction. 

The safety of our customers and employees is our highest priority. If you have any 

questions, or need assistance, please feel free to call the Business Office at (318) 927-

3555.  

 

http://www.townofhomer.com/

